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FEE INCREASE NOTIFICATION
7th May 2021
	Dear Parents,


I am writing to inform you that following a review of the Orchard’s budget and analysis of the cost of childcare provision at the Orchard, the Committee has unanimously agreed that fees should be increased by £0.20 per session.
Fees will go up from £15.50 to £15.70 per session. This increase will be implemented from the start of the autumn term; September 2021.

This fee level normally tracks the level of funding that Oxfordshire County Council currently provides for 3 and 4 year olds. The increase is slightly less than the increase in funding this year to reflect the difficult situation we have all been through over the past year. However, we believe that a fee increase is still essential in order to run The Orchard effectively, taking into account inflation, staffing and increasing running costs.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Nicola Rogers
Chairperson
The Orchard Pre-School
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